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Local mayors in Kahnawá:ke for 
meeting 

 
For immediate release 
 
(20, Tiothohrhkó:wa/January 2005) Mayors from surrounding communities met at 
the Mohawk Council of Kahnawá:ke this morning to discuss issues common to 
Kahnawá:ke and its neighbors. The communities are members of the 
Municipalité Régionale de Compté de Roussillon (MRC).  
 
Kahnawá:ke, though not an official member, has been working with the MRC 
towards “building bridges” with neighboring communities.  
 
“The main reason the mayors are here today is to form an official liaison 
committee to discuss intergovernmental relations between the communities,” 
said Grand Chief Michael Ahríhron Delisle, Jr.  
 
The committee is expected to include the Grand Chief, Chiefs Peter Paul and 
Peggy Mayo along with mayors Jocelyne Bates of St. Catherine, George Gagné 
of Delson and Sergio Pavone of Chateauguay. All were in attendance at this 
morning’s meeting.  
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